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21st June 2021
Dear Parents and carers,

We are very excited about meeting you and your child. We think it is invaluable for us all to meet face to face and for the children to see the school setting where they will be taking their next steps in learning. In order for the visits to run smoothly and safely, we have made a few changes to the original plan to ensure these visits are as safe as possible. 

You will have received a letter confirming if your visit is taking place on Tuesday 6th or Wednesday 7thJuly. Both visits start at 1.30pm. We have grouped all the children coming from Camel pre-school in one session and then other pre-school settings at the other meeting. The following risk assessment strategies will be in place:

· Please only arrive at 1.30pm or 5 minutes before this time to avoid queuing. 

· On arrival, please line up at the spaced out marker cones leading into the KS1 playground, you will be asked to sign in and leave a telephone contact for track and trace.

· Hand sanitiser will be available on arrival and departure.

· We will hold a slightly shorter meeting outside on the school field (facing the foundation garden). All families will be socially distanced seated during this. Please can children stay with parents/carers during this 15 minutes. If the weather is poor, we will move under the Foundation shelter area.
· After the meeting, children may play in the outside area only. Any toys in the outside area will have been cleaned or quarantined before and after the children play. We do ask that adults socially distance from each other as much as possible. During this playtime, Mrs Hackwood and the two teaching assistants will take small groups of families into the classroom. This will give the children time to see the classroom and learn a little bit about what they have to look forward to in September. 
· We aim for all new visiting families to exit the school at 2.30pm via the KS1 gate so that we allow time and space for our existing parents to pick up their children at the end of the school day.
Please do not attend your visit if you are showing any signs of covid19. If you are isolating or waiting for test results, please contact school and we will endeavour to arrange an alternative tour. Face coverings may be taken off briefly when seated for the meeting but must be worn at all other points during the visit. 
Please ring the office on 01235 764407 if you have any questions about the visit. Please ensure that you have sent back your starter forms to school.
We are all so pleased to be going ahead with the visits and look forward to welcoming you all soon.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ruth Burbank (Head Teacher), Mrs Hackwood, Wendy and Imogen.
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STOCKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 


Stockham Way, Wantage, Oxon OX12 9HL, Tel: 01235 764407, � HYPERLINK "http://www.stockham.oxon.sch.uk" �www.stockham.oxon.sch.uk�. 


Office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk





Oxfordshire County Council




















